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To whom it may concern 

 

Dübendorf, 22.11.2016 

 

 

 

STATEMENT ON FOOD SAFETY COMPLIANCE 

 

We hereby confirm that all chocolate, cocoa, confectionery and nut products manufactured by Barry 

Callebaut in the European Union, are in compliance with the European food safety legislation (EU 

Regulation no. 852-2004). 

 

We also confirm that the packaging used for these products is fit for food contact and fulfills the 

requirements as set out in the European legislation (EU Regulation 1935/2004 on materials and articles 

intended to come into contact with food and EU Regulation 2023/2006 on Good Manufacturing Practice 

for materials and articles to come in contact with food). 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Daisy Dejonghe 
Regulatory Affairs Manager Europe 
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This communication is intended to provide informal advice to Barry Callebaut customers upon their request. Our 
interpretation of the law does not represent a formal legal opinion as we have not sought concurrence with the 
competent authorities. Customers are encouraged to consult with their own legal counsel. 


